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GLENWOOD SYSTEMS LLC RELOCATES COMPANY HQ IN WATERBURY CT

August 17, 2011 – Glenwood Systems LLC is pleased to announce the relocation of 

the company headquarters to a new 3,600 sq ft space located at 100 Grand Street in 

Waterbury CT.  Glenwood Systems develops electronic medical record (EMR) and

practice management software for medical practices across the United States and 

offers billing services to improve medical practice finances.

“Glenwood Systems is growing and it was time to find more space for our technical, 

training and marketing teams as we expanded to meet the needs of our clients.” said 

Ron Flormann CCO Glenwood Systems LLC, “We were also sensitive to our 

Waterbury resident team members and wanted to stay in Waterbury, our home for 

the past 10 years.  With the help of Waterbury Development Corp, The Waterbury 

Regional Chamber of Commerce, the Main Street Association and Giglio 

Commercial Real Estate we were able to find an ideal location in downtown 

Waterbury close to St. Mary’s Hospital.”

About Glenwood Systems LLC

Glenwood Systems LLC is a privately held Waterbury, CT company that develops 

software to help healthcare businesses manage patient information and maximize 

revenue opportunities.

Glenwood Systems LLC emphasizes product excellence, a high level of customer 

service and exceptional stakeholder value. Founded in 1998 and enjoying strong 

growth, with GlaceEMR, GlaceComplete assisted billing service and GlacePremium 

full billing service, Glenwood Systems is quickly becoming a leader in EMR, practice 

management and physician practice billing services. More information about 

Glenwood and the Glace family of products can be found at

www.glenwoodsystems.com or contact Ron Flormann. 
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